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NAPFA Announces New Dates for the 2025 Fall National Conference 
 

CHICAGO, IL (December 3, 2024) – The National Association of Personal Financial Advisors (NAPFA) is 
pleased to announce a new date for the 2025 Fall National Conference, now scheduled for September 3-
6, 2025, at the Grand Hyatt Washington in Washington, D.C. This change reflects NAPFA’s commitment 
to providing a premier conference experience that accommodates the needs and priorities of its 
members and attendees. 
 
The decision to move the conference from the originally scheduled dates of October 29-November 1, 
2025, was driven by thoughtful member feedback regarding the challenges of overlapping with the 
Halloween holiday. Recognizing the importance of this holiday for those celebrating with family and 
friends, NAPFA volunteers and staff worked diligently with vendors and the venue to identify and secure 
an alternative timeframe. 
 
"At NAPFA, we listen closely to our members and strive to create an experience that aligns with their 
professional and personal commitments," said NAPFA CEO, Kathryn Dattomo, MNA, CAE, CFRE. "By 
moving the 2025 Fall National Conference to early September, we’re ensuring that our attendees won’t 
have to choose between NAPFA’s premier Fee-Only educational and networking opportunities and 
celebrating Halloween with their loved ones." 
 
NAPFA is excited to host the 2025 Fall National Conference during this new timeframe and looks 
forward to welcoming attendees for a dynamic lineup of educational sessions, expert insights, and 
valuable networking opportunities. 
 
Save the Date 

• New Dates: September 3-6, 2025 
• Location: Grand Hyatt Washington, Washington, D.C. 

 
Further details, including registration information and program highlights, will be shared as they become 
available. 
 
 
### 
About NAPFA   
Since 1983, the National Association of Personal Financial Advisors has provided Fee‐Only financial 
advisors across the country with some of the highest standards possible for professional competency, 
comprehensive financial planning, and Fee‐Only compensation. With more than 4,500 members across 
the country, NAPFA is the leading professional association in the United States dedicated to the 
advancement of Fee‐Only financial planning. Learn more at www.napfa.org.   
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